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08 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer   

We are pleased to advise you that Mayespark is participating in the Partnership for Inclusion of 

Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) programme, which aims to improve support for children with additional 

needs.  In order to support the PINS project, we are also creating a Parent Carer Participation Group with 

the school.  

The Participation Group is for all parent carers of children with Special Educational Needs and Disability 

(SEND); no diagnosis or EHCP is required.   

At the meeting we will be planning how our sessions will run for the next academic year, and what parent 

carers would like to theme sessions on.  

The meeting will be held in the school hall on Thursday 10th October at 3.15pm.  

You can drop in to the meeting, but you can also let us know if you are coming by emailing the school 

office.  

Please try to join us and encourage other parent carers to come along too.   We look forward to seeing you.    

Yours faithfully,   

 
 
 
 

Ms E Davies 
Headteacher 
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